
GARNETT PARKS & RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD  
MEETING MINUTES 
November 8, 2017 

 

The parks and Recreation Advisory Board met Wednesday, November 8, 2017, at the Recreation Center 

with the meeting being called to order at 6:05 p.m. 

Members present were Brandon Palmer, Janon Gordon, Matt Stevenson,  Dave Brummel, Ben Tush and 

Phil Bures. Not in attendance: Rochelle Kohlmeier, and Roy Salazar.  

Minutes were reviewed. Brandon made a motion to approve, seconded by Dave Brummel, motion 

passed.  

RECREATION FINANCIAL REPORT 

Recreation Center records show numbers consistent with this time of year. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Phil Bures reported the following new business: 

A. Pool 

1. Started repair, patching holes, no major repairs just upkeep and cosmetic. 

B. Fall Sports 

a. Tackle Football- Both age groups went undefeated. Numbers were slightly lower but 

was an overall good season. 

b. Cheer- The sign up date will be opened at an earlier date next year.  

c. Volleyball- overall had a good season 

d. Flag Football- May need to make adjustments next year concerning the rules but overall 

it was a good season.  

e. Future footballers- Season went really well. Numbers saw a slight decrease. 

C. Winter Sports 

1. Youth basketball- the younger group will work on fundamentals in “clinic form” starting 

11/11/17. The older group’s deadline for sign up is 11/19/17, practice begins in 

December and games will be after the first of the year.  

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

a. 24 hour access- Phil talked with Chris Weiner and it looks promising to be able 

to take the facility to 24 hour access. They have been checking into internet 

access, software companies, insurance costs, what rates should be charged for 

users. There will be a poll put out for current members to gauge member 



opinions. While looking into these changes it would also bring the option of 

updating the email system and electronic records to make it more convenient 

when enrolling in sports and all other rec activities.  

OTHER BUSINESS 

There was mention of re-evaluating the budget to possibly update equipment for the Rec.  

 

With no further business to discuss Brandon made a motion to adjourn the meeting Ben seconded and 

meeting was adjourned at 6:32 p.m. Next meeting January 10, 2018 at 6pm. 

 

Submitted with dignity and honor by Janon Gordon, Secretary. 

 


